Rita Ora Issues Apology for “Girls” Lyrics

Coming to us via Twitter on Monday, British pop songstress Rita Ora took to her social media account to issue a heartfelt apology to the members of the LGBTQ+ community regarding the lyrics of her newest song “Girls.” 

In the song, Ora reveals her history with bisexuality stating,
 “Sometimes I just wanna kiss girls, girls, girls / Red wine; I just wanna kiss girls, girls, girls…”

Some members of the LGBTQ+ community, however, were offended by the flippant nature of the song, including Hayley Kiyoko who describes the song as “tone deaf” and “causing more harm than good for the community,” according to Page Six. 

“… but every so often there come certain songs with messaging that is downright tone-deaf … A song like this just fuels the male gaze while marginalizing the idea of women loving women.”

Ora, who is currently dating Andrew Watt, stated that she “never meant to cause any harm to other LGBTQ+ people,” indicating the song was inspired by Katy Perry’s I Kissed a Girl. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“[That song] was so fun,” she said. “I wanted to do something that was in that lane.”
